Call for Your Help

We need Volunteers on
committees. What do you
like to do? Call one of the
officers and give us your
ideas.

Officers Elected at the Sep-
tember Meeting are:

Cathy Donohoe, chairman
Keith Martin, vice-chairman
Larry Rathiff, secretary

Pam Oliver, asst. secretary
David Nighbert, treasurer
Penny Keogh, asst. treasurer

Http:/ /nye-foundation.
tripod.com
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Watch for details on Nye
Gets Lit!ll!
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NYE GOES NuUTSs 2000
WAS A HUGE Succgess!!!

We made $17,000 after expenses and 250 people attended
the all -school reunion.

We will give 15% of that amount, or $2,550, to the Nye School
and the Nye Fire Department. Each of them will get $1,275.

The Nye Fire Department will use the money to start a fund for
the purchase of “Jaws for Life” extraction equipment. This is a
hydraulic metal cutter used to extract victims from auto crashes
or other wrecks.

The Nye School will use the money to start a fund to redo the
floor in the school.

The remainder of the $17,000, or $14,450, will be invested
through the Montana Community Foundation so that our money
will earn interest for us to use in the future for the Nye area com-
munity.

Many, Many Thanks to everyone who helped us at NYE GOES
NUTSH!

. NYyE CoOMMUNITY FOUNDATION, INC.
P.O. Box 521, NYE MONTANA, 59061
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